WASHINGTON DC RALLY
AND PRESS CONFERENCE

Mark your calendars and meet us there!

Friday October 1 at 11:00 am
U. S. Department of Justice

950 Pennsylvania Avenue NW,
Washington DC 20530

We will assemble to demand an investigation of family court corruption across the
nation, which places our children in the custody of batterers and molesters.

After an hour long rally and press conference, we will march at noon to the Senate
Hart and Senate Russell Buildings to meet with Senate staff. We will insist that they
reschedule 1994 Congressional hearings on the abject failures of family court and
child protection systems to protect children from physical and sexual abuse, and
the systematic attack on victims and mandated reporters of child sexual abuse.

We'll finish the march at the Sewall-Belmont House at 144 Constitution Ave, the
headquarters of the Suffragists.

Bring your white Tshirts with “Mothers of Lost Children” on the front. Wear white
skirts or pants if you have them. Take a look at the signs carried by the Suffragists.
Make signs like those, so everyone will understand that we are marching to keep
children safe from violence and rape.

Contact us to connect with others in your region who plan to come.
www.mothers-of-lost-children.com




